
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent(s) / Guardian(s) 

The past month we have been working on lots of exciting things.  

Literacy- We have been working on how to incorporate dialogue into our 

writing. We recently finished writing our own comics based on two characters 

from the book series "Elephant and Piggie". The students created their own 

puppets and acted out the stories that they created. 

Math- The past few weeks we have been working on adding and 

subtracting two digit numbers. We have been learning how to regroup and when 

we need to do this. This month we will soon be shifting our learning to Data 

Management. We will be learning how to make graphs, charts and pictographs. 

Science- We recently finished our Social Studies unit about Families and 

Celebrations. The last few weeks we have begun a new Science unit about Solids 

and Liquids. We will be taking part in a number of experiments this month to 

investigate these ideas. 

  

Exciting News! 

A big congratulations to both of our November winners at our Leader of the Pack 

Assembly.  

Brenden Drennan won our Academic award 

Maximus Burke won our Respect award.  

 



Upcoming Dates 

Dec.11- Leader of the Pack Assembly 

Dec.20- Christmas Concert (11:45am/6:30pm) 

Dec.22- Christmas Spirit Day 

Dec.25-Jan.5- Christmas Break. No School! 

 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns do not hesitate to contact me via 

Remind Me App, phone (905) 774-5460 or email 

rachael.obrien@granderie.ca 

Thank You, 

 Rachael O´Brien 
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